
 
                   

 

March 16, 2023 

 

 

Dear Legislators, 

     I am a strong proponent of SB 255. It’s just common sense to separate boys and girls on overnight school 

sponsored trips. From staged riots in our big cities, to ESG, defund the police, to woke and now broke banks, the 

Liberals have intentionally undermined our traditional and successful way of life. Please do not let them destroy our 

children in their race to chaos. Thank you, 

 

                                                                                        Senator Mark B. Steffen, M.D. 

   

 

 

 


